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ST. OWEN VISION: We strive to be an open, welcoming and caring Catholic community of believers 

who are called to share, celebrate, renew and grow in faith, love of God and one another. We embrace  

Jesus by living His teachings and values and put our faith into action through service, tithing and outreach.  

 

 

   

Rev. James F. Cronk, Pastor                 

with Joey  

CRONK’S CORNER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             Bloomfield Hills, MI          

248-626-0840        

 www.stowen.org 
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LITURGICAL  

COLOR: Green 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

SCRIPTURE   

READINGS 

 

SCHEDULED ACTIVITIES 

SATURDAY 

July 13 

Joe Shaya 

Req. by Linda Shaya 

Gn 49:29-32; 50:15-26a 

Mt 10:24-33 

4pm Reconciliation 

5pm Mass 

SUNDAY 

July 14 

9am Gloria Nightingale 

Req. by Bob and Sharon Nightingale 

11am Maynard Armison 

Req. by St. Owen Adult Choirs

Dt 30:10-14 

Col 1:15-20 

Lk 10:25-37 

9am Mass 

11am Mass 

2pm Singles Bridge-Center 

MONDAY 

July 15 

Philip Hargrave 

Req. by St. Owen parishioners 

Ex 1:8-14, 22 

Mt 10:34--11:1 

9am Mass 

 

TUESDAY 

July 16 

Marian Woolford 

Req. by Betty J. Bright 

Ex 2:1-15a 

Mt 11:20-24 

9am Mass 

 

WEDNESDAY 

July 17 

 Ex 3:1-6, 9-12 

Mt 11:25-27 

9am Communion Service 

9:30am Knit/Crochet-Conference Room 

6pm Social Senior Connection-Center 

THURSDAY 

July 18 

 Ex 3:13-20 

Mt 11:28-30 

11:30am-2:30pm Office Closed 

8pm AA meeting-Center 

FRIDAY 

July 19 

Frank Czarniecki, Sr. 

Req. by Frank Czarniecki, Jr. and family 

Ex 11:10--12:14 

Mt 12:1-8 

9am Mass 

6pm Joy of the Lord-Center 

SATURDAY 

July 20 

Maynard Armison 

Req. by St. Owen Adult Choirs

Ex 12:37-42 

Mt 12:14-21 

4pm Reconciliation 

5pm Mass 

SUNDAY 

July 21 

  

9am  People of St. Owen Parish 

11am Lucia Mastrippolito 

22nd anniversary of death 

Req. by the family 

Gn 18:1-10a 

Col 1:24-28 

Lk 10:38-42 

9am Mass 

11am Mass 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Center ___________________________                                        

Religious Formation (PreK-8 and RCIA) 

Jarrod Dillon 626-2300    

dre@stowen.org  

 

Christian Service  

Karen Heuer 626-2320 

karen.heuer@stowen.org 

   

 

Parish Maintenance  

Alex Brown                                             626-2458 

Driving directions and Mass times:  

248-626-0840   Ext. 7 

THIS WEEK AT ST. OWEN 

Parish Office                                           

248-626-0840 

Office Admin, 

Judy Moenck 

 

Ext. 6

 

parishoffice@stowen.org 

 

Business Manager, 

Eva Ashor 

    

Ext. 3

 

eashor@stowen.org 

 

Youth Ministry, Mary Mills

  Ext. 5 

248-932-5919 (home) ♦ stowenyouthgroup@gmail.com 

 

Music Minister, 

Bradley Lieto 

 

Ext. 4

 

lietoba@gmail.com 

ST. OWEN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

6869 Franklin Road ♦ Bloomfield Hills, MI 48301 ♦ www.stowen.org 

Phone: 248-626-0840             Web address: www.stowen.org 

Deacon Mike Von Ende          

248-855-1941 (home) 

deaconmike@stowen.org 

Rev. James F. Cronk, Pastor 

248-626-0840     Ext. 1

 

jcronk@stowen.org 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday                                 9am and 11am 

Weekday Mass M-T-F          9am                        

Communion Service W        

 

9am 

Saturday                         5pm 

Holy Day    9am and 7pm 

                            

 

                                                      

 *************** 

Reconciliation 

Saturday                               4pm-4:30pm 

*************** 

Thank you for your generous support of the Peter’s Pence Collection. Our parish  

collected $1580. Our contributions, combined with those from our brothers and  

sisters around the world, will help Pope Francis provide essential relief and life-

saving aid to people in need. It is never too late to give. 

 

Visit www.usccb.org/nationalcollections. Click on the “How to Give” link. 

 

Thank You! 

 

Peter’s 

Pence 

Collection 

Parish Center: Limited access July 15—July 21.                            

Parish Center: Closed July 22—August 9.  
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Karen Heuer 

Director of Christian Service 

248-626-2320 

karen.heuer@stowen.org 

CHRISTIAN SERVICE 

Pray for Unity… 

Just because a church has the word “Catholic” in its signage 

for their name doesn’t mean they are in full communion 

with the Roman Catholic Church. If you stumbled upon a 

“new” Catholic church while driving down 12 Mile Road in 

Berkley, curiosity might tempt you to take a closer look.  

Housed in the former storefront “Doll Hospital and Toy 

Soldier” shop that existed in that location for over 70 years 

until it closed last year, a large sign on the back door            

features a gold cross with a sign that says “Welcome”  

“Christ the Good Shepherd.” Peering in the window I could 

see a statue of Joseph holding Jesus and a large Paschal 

candle. Coming around the other side of the building to 

check out the side that fronts on 12 Mile Road, another sign 

read “Christ the Good Shepherd, O.R.C.C., A Progressive, 

Independent Catholic Faith Community. You’re Loved: 

Welcome Home!” The little letters O.R.C.C. are important, 

standing for Old Roman Catholic Church. This church is 

NOT in union with our Roman Catholic Church. The Old 

Roman Catholic Church has been independent from Rome 

since 1870 when they separated with the Catholic Church 

over the question of papal authority. This particular church 

was founded in Ferndale in 2013, recently moving to         

Berkley. According to Detroit Archbishop Vigneron, other 

local churches that are not in full communion with the       

Roman Catholic Church are: 

• St. Joseph Catholic Church, Richmond 

• St. Anne’s Catholic Church, Livonia 

• Our Lady Queen of Martyrs Church, Fraser 

• St. Joseph Catholic Church, Wayne 

• St. Dominic Chapel, Highland 

• St. John XXIII Independent Catholic Church,             

      Wyandotte 

• Holy Cross Polish National Catholic Church (PNCC),          

      Hamtramck 

• All Saints PNCC, Sterling Heights 

• Resurrection PNCC, Temperance 

• Our Savior PNCC, Dearborn Heights 

• St. Anthony Cathedral, Detroit 

 

There continues to be an attempt at ecumenical dialogue  

between the O.R.C.C. and the Roman Catholic Church.  

Pope Francis has said the dialogue has led to “a more          

profound mutual understanding and better identification of 

their differences between the two Churches, but it has also 

led to the realization that “in the course of time new           

disagreements between us have emerged.” Pope Francis 

asks both Roman Catholic and O.R.C.C. members to 

“persevere in dialogue” and continue to pray that God will 

bring the O.R.C.C., the Society of St. Pius X and all other 

Christian communities into full communion with the           

Roman Catholic Church so that we may all be one.  

  

RESPONDING TO THE CALL OF CHRIST: 

 

Did you know that in any given week Gleaners and Forgotten 

Harvest have said that 101,200 people in the tri-county area 

received food assistance? 40% of these households serviced 

included children under 18 years old. God is calling us to 

feed the hungry. He is putting it on a plate before us and 

saying: YOU CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Owen will sponsor a summer lunch program at Cross-

roads of Michigan on Monday, August 12.  

 

For many years, we have sponsored a Sunday Soup Kitchen 

meal at the same facility on West Grand Boulevard in     

Detroit for hundreds of hungry folks. This year, we’re doing 

a weekday lunch instead for children and adults. Many of 

the children qualify for a free lunch at school during the 

school year but during summer vacation, parents’ resources 

are stretched thin, and they are often hungry. Although the 

numbers served on the weekday lunch are smaller than on 

Sunday, the need is there to serve these children and their 

families. We plan to prepare and serve a delicious lunch, 

followed by a kitchen clean-up. Craft projects for the chil-

dren and other activities will run from 12:30-2:00. It’s a 

great experience turning a mountain of ingredients and 

cooking it into a satisfying and nutritious lunch for many of 

Detroit’s poorest residents. We plan to carpool leaving St. 

Owen at 9:00 a.m. and returning around 2:30 p.m. This   

opportunity is rapidly filling up; there are only a few open-

ings left for volunteers, so contact me if interested to        

reserve your spot. I’m also looking for monetary donations 

to defray the cost of buying the food supplies. If you would 

like to support this project in this manner, please make 

checks out to: St. Owen marking “Crossroads Lunch” in the 

subject line. Donations may be dropped in the collection 

basket at Mass or mailed to parish offices. Thank you! 

 

School Supply Collection 

Clean Out Your Desk Campaign:  

We are now collecting school supplies 

to share with teachers and students 

who live around the Crossroads      

community on West Grand Boulevard 

CHRISTIAN SERVICE, continued on next page. 
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Sign up on the St. Owen website: www.stowen.org.                                         

For more information or assistance,                                     

contact Eva Ashor: 248-626-0840. 

Peggy Pero (June 2019)  

Rosie Rohlman (May 2019) 

Isabel Smith (June 2019)  

Olivia Leigh (May 2019) 

Norma Tioran (May 2019) 

Walter Falby (April 2019) 

Anne Bouch (Mar 2019) 

Bayani Domingo (Mar 2019)  

Fred Hillard (Feb 2019) 

Jim Holden (Feb 2019) 

Donna Kelly (Sept 2018) 

Tom Brennan (Sept 2018) 

Joann Holden (Aug 2018) 

John Kevin Drumm (July 2018) 

Sawyer Ziegelman (June 2018) 

Ray Winke (June 2018) 

Bob Nightingale (Aug 2017) 

Kenneth Roy (April 2017) 

Raymond Krisan (July 2017) 

Joe Kirwin (Dec 2017) 

Nancy Fearon (Dec 2017) 

Mark Trafeli (Nov 2017) 

Fr. Tim Babcock (Sept 2017) 

Lilian Calati (Feb 2015) 

Harry Samuel (April 2015) 

Will Dreisig (Sept 2015) 

Colleen Appel (June 2014) 

Sandra Saunders (Sept 2012) 

Joseph Varion (Nov 2012) 

Armed Forces & Veterans 

First Responders 

Missionaries 

 

Date placed on this list is in (   ). 

If an individual has been removed from 

the list but still in need of our prayers, 

please call. Updates appreciated. 

 

 

CHRISTIAN SERVICE, continued from previous page. 

Prayer List: 

Call Judy at 248-626-0840 with changes and additions to this list. 

 

************ 

 

St. Owen Prayer Line: 

In need of prayer or special  intention?     

Call: Elaine 248-593-0372 (H)  

     Or 248-825-7387 (C) 

Or Rita Lou 248-851-0595. 

If you have a special intention which you’d prefer remain confidential, 

may we suggest you request prayers from the  Prayer Line ministry.  

OFFERTORY CONTRIBUTION REPORT 

Offertory contribution for week of July 7: $12,786 

        June 30: $6,826 

        June 23: $7,062 

 

Just a note: We have started a new fiscal year, so budgeted 

and actual contribution variance will resume in September. 

in Detroit! Your generosity will help some very grateful teachers and students prepare for the fall! We will deliver the supplies 

when we sponsor lunch on August 12. This is an opportunity to bless students in need. There is a special collection box 

marked for this opportunity in the church narthex. 

 

School Supplies Needed: 

• New Backpacks 

• Washable Markers 

• Colored Pencils 

• Pink Erasers 

 

 

 

      God bless, 

      Karen Heuer  

      248-626-2320 

      karen.heuer@stowen.org 

• Wide-ruled Paper 

• Twin-pocket Folders 

• Number 2 pencils 

• Pens (blue or black) 

• Highlighters 

• Pencil Pouch 

• Glue Sticks 

• Rulers 

• Wide-ruled Spiral Notebooks 

           FROM THE BEDSIDE OF ROSIE ROHLMAN 

 

 

                            After an unfortunate battle with her                    

                                   dishwasher and a blaring house alarm, 

Rosie is recovery from injuries to her arm and back. 

  

Rosie reports she is “getting better” and “staying positive.” 

She wishes to thank everyone for their cards, prayers and 

so many warm wishes and encouraging messages for a 

speedy recovery. She is in recuperation mode and            

receiving physical and occupational therapy. 

  

Rosie wishes everyone here well and  

can’t wait to get back. 

 

 

Love from Rosie Rohlman 
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 YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

Again, thank you to all the parishioners who have supported and prayed for 

the Youth Group of St. Owen while we were gone. We just completed another 

prayerful, safe and successful mission trip to North Lawrence, Ohio. Thank 

you for your prayers and support of all of our fundraisers. The community of North Lawrence was extremely welcoming to 

all of us for the week. Nine hundred, that is 900,  homemade cookies were delivered to the school throughout the week for 

our consumption, a bounce house and inflatable slide remained on the property during our week. A local bakery donated all 

the bread for sandwiches, local ice cream venders brought in ice cream three times during the week and an Amish group   

donated one of the dinners. The 18 teens who attended the trip were encouraged to get to know their “neighbor,” their crew 

leaders and members from around the country, fellow youth group members, the staff, themselves, and of course, God. 

There were 450 campers, 31 work sites and 45 crews. Youth groups arrived from Michigan, Texas, Ohio, Pennsylvania, 

Minnesota, North Carolina and Virginia. The jobs included roofing, wheelchair ramps, painting, flooring, dry walling, decking 

and so much more. Last week, the theme for the week, INSEPARABLE, was highlighted. To see our teens live out the       

message is indeed heartwarming! This column will highlight the 18 teens and 2 adult chaperones who joined us for the week 

of service for the remaining summer weeks. Follow along and meet our teens. They were a delight to watch all week long, 

whether they were working at their “neighbor’s” home, dying their hair, chatting in the cafeteria, singing during worship in 

the gymnasium or competing in the Reach games. The teens are asked to write a heartfelt reflection midway during our week 

on what Reach means to them.  

 

Mary Mills          

Director of Youth Group 

248-932-5919 

stowenyouthgroup@gmail.com                                                                             

Eamon Mott, a senior  at 

Brother Rice High School has 

participated on three mission 

trips with our youth group. His 

reflections about the week         

include, “Every year at REACH, 

I get a chance to strengthen my 

faith with people in the youth 

group and within my crew. I  

also get a chance to help those 

less fortunate than me. It’s an 

extremely rewarding experience 

that I look forward to every 

year.” 

“Be my heart, my hands, my voice.” From the song, BE. 

Katie Lane, a sophomore at                                             

Roeper High School, joined us for 

her first trip this summer. Katie is 

full of smiles and eager to try new 

things. She stated, “The REACH 

Mission Trip meant a lot to me. I 

learned a great deal during the 

week and learned more about my 

other youth group members. I really 

enjoyed being able to help people 

who are less fortunate than I am. I 

also enjoyed the religious programs 

and fun games we played such as 

the REACH games! Meeting other youth group members 

from other parishes and working with my crew was also 

enjoyable.” 

First up is Kristina Gould, who will be a junior  this year  at Bloomfield 

High School, is known in the group for her vast amounts of energy! This is 

the second year Kristina has volunteered to create our October video/slide 

show which is shown during the weekend Masses. Kristina’s thoughts include 

the following. to make new relation-

ships and strengthen already existing ones. Everyone came together to 

make a positive difference in the community with a common love for 

God. I learned new skills and was able to unplug from technology. It 

was nice to spend time in a new place and connect with new people.” 
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Liturgical Minister Schedule 

July 20-21, 2019 

*Substitute may replace a scheduled minister after publication. 

Ushers: A 

Altar Servers* Lectors* 

Samantha Buekers 

Grace Buekers 

Nida Samona 

Ann Antone 

Sunday 

9:00 a.m.

Julia, Marisa and 

Kayla Nafso 

Tiziana Bailey 

Susan Peters 

Sunday 

11:00 a.m. 

Nolan Kamoo 

Talia Kamoo 

Rick Hawkins 

Stacie Angel 

Detroit Catholic Young Adult  

Summer in Detroit Series 

 

Young adults are invited to downtown Detroit for a four-

week series inspired by beauty, goodness and truth. Each 

weekly event will focus on one facet of our Catholic faith 

and offer time for formation and fellowship. Visit face-

book.com/groups/aodyoungadult/ for more information.  

 

Art was the first topic in the four-part series which was 

presented last Wednesday. Here’s what is coming up. 

 

Service 

Wednesday, July 17 | 6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. | St. Aloysius | 

1234 Washington Boulevard 

Experienced service leaders will help participants in two 

service opportunities: bringing sandwiches, snacks and   

water to the homeless and poor around downtown Detroit or 

praying and speaking, in small groups, with anyone in 

downtown who needs prayers or has questions about God.  

 

Theology on Tap 

Tuesday, July 23 | 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. | Pizza Papalis | 

553 Monroe Street 

Enjoy free pizza and salad as Father Steve Pullis, Director 

of Evangelization, Catechesis and Schools for the Archdio-

cese of Detroit, speaks about the desire for happiness we all 

experience and what it means for you. 

 

Adoration 

Tuesday, July 30 | 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. | St. Aloysius | 

1234 Washington Boulevard 

Father Mario Amore will lead an evening of prayer, beautiful 

music and adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament. Prayer 

teams will be available for anyone wishing to receive God’s 

healing graces and priests will be available for confession. 

A relic of Blessed Solanus Casey will be available for       

veneration.  

Aquinas College Open House - Friday, July 19 

Aquinas College invites all high school students interested in 

getting the inside scoop on academics, athletics, scholarships, 

service learning, study abroad and more! AQDay is this Friday, 

July 19, 8:45AM -12:30PM. Details and/or registration 

at aquinas.edu/aqday. 

Aquinas College: Catholic Higher  Education 

1700 Fulton St. E ., Grand Rapids, MI 49506  

Pilgrimage to EWTN,  Ark Encounter Museum,             

Alabama and Kentucky Shrines 

Join Prayer Pilgrimages August 5th - 9th, five days/four nights. 

Guided tours/daily Mass. Deluxe motorcoach departures and   

returns from Sterling Heights, Plymouth and New Boston. Per       

person (transportation & lodging): from $595 (sgl) to $370 (quad). 

 

Reserve and/or information, call Michael Semaan at                               

248-250-6005 or www.prayerpilgrimages.com.   

Lunch & Learn: July 23, 2019 

Learn about the benefits of Advance Funeral Planning. And 

enjoy a complimentary lunch on July 23, 2019 at 11:30am at 

Clawson Steakhouse (56 S. Rochester Road in Clawson). 

 

Contact Mike Smela at msmela@ajdesmond.com or                       

248-689-0700 to RSVP or get more information.  

 

Job Openings: Desmond & Sons has two job openings. Visit 

www.ajdesmond.com and click on Job Openings. 

Individuals with knowledge of sexual abuse by clergy or other 

Church representatives are urged to contact local law enforce-

ment and/or the Michigan Attorney General’s Office at (844) 

324-3374 or aginvestigations@michigan.gov. Individuals also 

may contact the Archdiocese of Detroit by visiting                         

protect.aod.org or calling the 24/7 victim assistance line at 

(866) 343-8055 or by emailing vac@aod.org. There are no 

time limits or restrictions on individuals wishing to report abuse.  

Praying with the Saints!  

Sunday, July 21  

             4:30PM - 6:00PM 

 

Looking for a great date night in Detroit? Part of a summer 

family outing? Or a time to be alone and reflect? 

Let’s get inspired! 

Praying with the Saints! 

Blogger and Storyteller Meg-Hunter Kilmer will tell stories 

of our resident saints and help us understand how to pray 

with them. All are welcome! Free will offerings cheerfully accepted! 

 

Cathedral of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

9844 Woodward Avenue, Detroit  48202 

313-865-6300 


